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[ Docket No. 030-13632 : License No.~ 06-14734-01.

Mount Sinai Hospital-
ATfN:= Paul Stillman

Senior Vice President ,

f 500 Blue Hills Avenue.
" Hadford, Connecticut 06112

Dear Mr. -Stillman:
L

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-13632/93-001
,

This letter refers to your February 28,1994 correspondence, in msponse to our Febmary 9, .
1994 letter.

..;
"

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions. documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program. '

No reply to this letter is required. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. '

Sincerely,,
,

gg g ' '

June m mwu.y '
,

.

' Jenny M. Johansen, Chief.
Medical. Inspection Secti.on
Division _of Radiation Safety -

and Safeguards

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

' State of Connecticut
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